
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

January 24, 2004 
 
Present: Dale Greene, Larry Gerlach, Bob Wicker, and George Beever 
 
The president called the meeting to order at 9:30AM. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Treasurer: Larry Gerlach reported that we have a balance of $1,273.79. 
Disbursement: $50 donation to the Boys & Girls Club of Lancaster for the use of 
the facility for meetings. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn Feveryear was not present, but Dale Greene reported 
that TARC has been moved back one week, to the weekend of May 22. 
 
Competition: No report. 
 
Webmaster: Everyone present voted to call Tony at home and wake him up. 
 
Old Business: Dale was asked for an update on the Penn Manor situation. He 
will try to contact Chris Land. 
 
New Business: Larry will send out a reminder about the trip on the e-group. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00. 


